January News

» The new snack list, which covers the rest of the school year, has been
sent home in your child’s bag and is also posted on our website. It has
been posted on our door and sent out in the remind app as well.

* Book order forms will be sent out this week and are due no later than the
14th. You may order online using our class code: LLPDV or you may bring
in the paper order form with cash or check made out to Boys and Girls Club
of the Greater Santiam.

» We are asking for donations of shoe boxes for a special project so
anything you have we will gladly take!

» Goal for January: Learning to put our own coats on. | know this can be a
challenging one, but it is so good for them to practice at home and gives
them a sense of accomplishment when they achieve this skill.

 This month’s themes are dinosaurs and Ocean! It is going to be a busy,
but fun, month! See the website for exact dates.

* NO SCHOOL January 20th in observance of MLK Day.

* DINO SHIRT PRINTING DAY will be January 22nd (4’s) and 23rd (3’s).
Please bring in a light colored tee or sweatshirt BEFORE these dates!
Please write your childs name on the shirt:)
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